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Cancellation: Dec. 17 Mental Health and Substance Abuse 
Planning Council meeting has been canceled 
 

BISMARCK, N.D. – The state Mental Health and Substance Abuse Planning Council meeting 

scheduled for Dec. 17, from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., CT, in Bismarck has been canceled and will be 

rescheduled.   

 

The council advises the North Dakota Department of Human Services on behavioral health 

services.   

 

Anyone with questions can contact Lauren Sauer in the department’s Behavioral Health 

Division at 701-328-8920, toll-free 800-755-2719, Relay ND TTY 800-366-6888, or 

lsauer@nd.gov.  
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